
 

Will Fairfield County Be Undercounted in the 
2020 CENSUS Impacting Your Congressional 

Representation and Federal Funding? 
You are invited to an Informational Presentation  

Sunday, January 27, 2019 

2:00 to 4:00 PM 

Norwalk High School Auditorium 

23 Calvin Murphy Drive, Norwalk 06851 

 

Featured Speaker:  

Terri Ann Lowenthal 

Nationally recognized authority on the U.S. Census, will explain why it 

benefits every community to have a complete census count, and how 

we can promote a complete count in the upcoming 2020 Census. 

 

Co-sponsored by the Leagues of Women Voters 

of Norwalk and Stamford 
2:00-2:30 Reception ● 2:30-4:00 Program / Q&A 

Free and open to the public. Light refreshments will be served. 

 

The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan, nonprofit political organization that 

encourages the informed and active participation of citizens in government. We are a 

group of men and women who seek to improve the quality of democracy in our 

country by increasing voters' knowledge of candidates and issues. We work for good 

government at local, state and national levels. 

 

For more information, contact 203-394-1710 or lwv.norwalk@gmail.com   

Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/lwvnorwalk/ and 

https://www.facebook.com/lwvstamford/  Visit us: https://my.lwv.org/connecticut  

mailto:lwv.norwalk@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/lwvnorwalk/
https://www.facebook.com/lwvstamford/
https://my.lwv.org/connecticut

